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KEPO fresh water Fish Study still on-going 
 

(Kahnawà:ke – 4, Seskéha/August 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection 
Office (KEPO) is still seeking Fish Samples from community members as part of a 
summer long Fish Study. To date, 32 samples have been collected, including perch and 
pike, but more samples of walleye, small-mouth bass and large-mouth bass are needed. 
 
Golf ball size portions of meat from any fish caught along with some details about the 
fish are all that is required. Submission forms are provided by KEPO, who can also pick 
up the samples for your convenience. If you are willing to participate, please call 450-
635-0600 for full details. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion throughout the summer months.  
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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